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Minutes of Traffic and Transportation Committee,  
May 2009 

 
 
The Tiger Team of the city has been busy towing cars during the tow-away period on Ventura 
Blvd.  I hope that you have noticed the improved traffic flow.  Thanks to Matthew Schupbach for 
his support on this issue.      
 
Due to construction on Ventura Blvd. expect delays Eastbound on Ventura Blvd. for the Gold 
Mountain project between Balboa and Petit. 
 
A new traffic light for the Milken Middle School on Mulholland Dr. just West of the 405 
@ Disney Dr. has caused lengthy delays in the AM commute hours.  Ken Firoozmand ordered a 
field inspection.  The timing department has added time for the green light on Muholland during 
this construction period. 
 
The speed limit on Balboa Blvd. has not been raised.  The issue has been sent back to 
committee. 
 
Assistant Majority Leader Paul Krekorian wants cities to have more say over their speed limits.   
Google AB 766 for more information. 


